Evans, Sandra E

From: Karen Hawley [khawley@websterbank.com)

Sent: - Thursday, September 19, 2002 11:09 AM

To: regs.comments@ots.treas.gov

Cc: Jbenjamin@websterbank.com; msheahan@websterbank.com: prmulligan@websterbank.com
Subject: Attention: No. 2002-27 - Follow-up to 9/5/02 Comment Letter

Webster Bank forwarded a comment letter
regarding No. 2002-27 on September 5, 2002,

Among other comments, Webster Bank
recommended that a six-month extension
beyond the propesed October 25, 2002
compliance date be incorporated into the
final rules.

Following a review of a corporation-wide Gap
Analysis, Webster Bank now believes it would
not be possible to comply with the proposed
rutes within a six-month extension period.

Therefore, Webster Bank wishes to amend its
comment letter to recommend a one-year
extension beyond the proposed 10/25/02
compliance date.

Thank you for your consideration.




